

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 9, 2009

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Emantha Peavey 5051 North 19<sup>th</sup> Place Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Peavey:

You are hereby notified that the Licenses Committee of the Milwaukee Common Council accepted the surrender of your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses at a special meeting convened to consider the revocation of those licenses on January 5, 2009. The Milwaukee Common Council will consider the Committee's acceptance of that surrender on January 16, 2009 at approximately 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council chambers on the Third Floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.

Pursuant to § 90-12-3-b of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, if the licensee requests the surrendered licenses returned prior to their expiration, the licensee must request, in writing, permission from the Licenses Committee to do so and appear before the committee at the date, time and place specified in the written notice provided to the licensee by the City Clerk. The Licenses Committee retains the discretion to grant or deny such a request.

Respectfully,

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

File Copy